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Brussels,Wednesday, June 9, 2021 

 
 
 

Subject:  - Audit for repacking 
 
 
In February 2018, Shell Aviation was asked to consider the approval of Silmid, UK, as an authorized 

repacker for AeroShell lubricants in order to supply products to customers requiring specific non-

standard pack sizes. 

Silmid successfully passed all Shell Aviation requirements and was appointed as an official repacker until 

February 2021. 

The current pandemic situation has prevented Shell Aviation to perform a new audit on site to renew 

the authorized repacker agreement. 

In lieu of an on-site audit a temporary self-audit process is created to allow extension of the previous 

approval. 

 
Following a review of information provided by Silmid including: 
 

• Confirmation of accreditation to ISO 9001 

• Silmid BP5 repack process 2021 

• The option to use of Intertek laboratory, Farnborough as an accredited laboratory for testing. 

• Confirmation that laboratory results are checked by Simon Hope (Quality Manager) before 

release of the product. 

• Confirmation that Silmid will allow Shell Aviation to perform an on-site audit at first 

opportunity after current Covid situation 
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Silmid - Approved Shell Aviation repacker 2021 Final 2 

 
Shell Aviation is pleased to confirm that: 
 

Sil-Mid 

Unit 1 & 2 Roman Park 

 Roman Way, 

Coleshill, 

 Birmingham, B46 1HG 

 
is appointed as approved repacker of AeroShell Fluids. 
 
This approval is valid from the date of the letter till next Shell Aviation audit to perform before end 
February 2022. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Olivier Procès DIA/20 
Regional Technical Manager EMEAI 

Shell Aviation 


